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Registration Clerks 
Get New Uniforms 
Many employee suggestions were received by the 

Director of Human Resources, Dawn Castella from our 

registration staff  asking for a change in uniform color 

and style. They voiced their wishes and management 

listened!  

Several meetings were held with management, 

registration supervisors and site representatives to vote 

on colors and styles.  

On Monday, November 19, 2018 all registration staff 

arrived at work with their new wine colored uniforms 

and appear to really love the change!  

You all look great! 
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Call Center Assist with the Pfizer 
Vaccine Program 
Our Call Center has embarked in the Pfizer Pediatric Missed Dose and Well Visit Program 
for NHCAC; participating in this Reminder Recall Program helps to improve our patient 
outreach efforts.  

Appropriate patients and/or guardians will be receiving materials (printed postcards, phone 
calls, or digital communication) prompting them to schedule an appointment with our offices 
for recommended immunizations or wellness visits.  

Pfizer Representative, Clemenza Caprioni, who has met and trained the call center 
employees was very complimentary of the team and the great work they do. She shared that 
she was impressed with the knowledge and commitment the team displayed when 
discussing the program.  

Keep up the great work! 

NHCAC Makes 
Donation to the 
American 
Cancer Society 
Breast Cancer Awareness Month is an 
annual international health campaign 
organized by major breast cancer 
charities every October to increase 
awareness of the disease and to raise 
funds for research into its cause, 
prevention, diagnosis, treatment and 
cure. 

Our staff at NHCAC come together 
every year and host different activities 
at their sites to raise funds for this 
cause.  

On November 30, 2018 management 
presented a check in the amount of 
$14,370 to the American Cancer 
Society.  

Congratulations and a big thank you to 
all of our staff!  

NHCAC Partners with Holy 
Redeemer Parish  

Save the Date! NHCAC partners with Holy Redeemer Parish to put together a 
Resource Fair in an attempt to connect our community with available services. The 
fair will take place on Saturday, December 1, 2018 from 11am-3pm at Our Lady of 
Libera located at 5808 Kennedy Blvd., West New York, New Jersey. Come join us! 
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